
        
 
Department of Purchasing 
Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
813/ 794-2221 Fax:  813/ 794-2111 
727/ 774-2221 TDD:  813/ 794-2484 
352/ 524-2221 e-mail:  kgoodman@pasco.k12.fl.us 
 
 
September 1, 2009 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Fixed Price Subagreement 
  Hillsborough County Public Schools 

 
The School District is entitled to receive grant money from the Florida Teacher Quality 
Grant Program.  Before the District can be awarded the monies allocated by the grant, 
Hillsborough County Public Schools must receive a signed copy of the subagreement (see 
attached).    
 
At this time, we respectfully request your approval to enter into this agreement with the 
above-referenced entity.  This agreement will commence retroactively on July 6, 2009 and 
expire on September 30, 2009. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ms. Allison Vanderbilt, 
Supervisor of Research and Evaluation Services or me at your earliest convenience.  
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